
 
It was an exciting year in U9 with just over 100 kids registered!  Players showed immense improvement 
throughout the year.  Station-based practices were pre-planned with appropriate adaptations provided 
to accommodate all players’ needs.  This planning and preparation was shared with all coaches weekly 
and allowed for optimal coach preparation & development and uniform development opportunities for 
players. 
All players that wanted to attend an out of town jamboree got the opportunity to attend one, as we 
attended jamborees in Port Alberni, Campbell River, Lake Cowichan, Nanaimo & Victoria.  We also 
hosted a very successful Family Day Classic at Glacier Gardens Feb.18-20th.  There was a ton of positive 
feedback and a lot of smiles.  It was a fun-filled season and we took full advantage and appreciation of 
all COVID related restrictions being lifted his year.  Enjoy the off-season and see you in September! 


